19 Nov. 2012

Dear Mr. Wen,

| am an editor at Bezmialem Medical University in Istanbul, Turkey. I
polish manuscripts that are destined to be published in professional medical
journals. One of the most recent was “Anesthetic management of the SRS
Endoscopic Stapling System for gastro-esophageal reflux disease” written
oy Dr. Ufuk Topuz et al.

Your "Letter to the authors" lists 8 different editing companies with a note
that "Exception may be offered to an author who provides a formal
guarantee that the manuscript has reached/exceeded Grade B (only minor
language polishing is required)." In my opinion, mss 683 meets your Grade
B level.

Respectfully submitted,

N Do

Susan Delacroix

Bezmialem Vakif University Faculty of Medicine




